
  

 
 
 
July 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Student/Parent/Carer 
 
ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE START OF TERM 
 
As we move into the final weeks of term this letter outlines the arrangements for the start of term for Year 13. 
 
Students studying Applied General courses will have external summer results; these can be collected from the  
Constance Green Hall at St Aidan’s on Thursday 18 August from 8.15 am.  Please note that, as we have a large number of 
students’ examination results to sort and collate on the day, we cannot issue results earlier and results cannot be issued by 
telephone or email. Results of GCSE examinations will be available on Thursday 25 August and can be collected from the 
Sixth Form Office at St Aidan’s from 10am on that day. We ask that students collect their results in person if possible, but if 
you require your results to be posted, please forward a large stamped-addressed envelope (with the appropriate postage) 
to the Sixth Form Office before Friday 15 July, writing on the reverse the subjects of the examinations taken. Should these 
summer results raise concerns about Year 13 options then students should contact the Sixth Form Office on Thursday 1 or 
Friday 2 September to arrange a consultation with their Senior Tutor. 
 
All Year 13 students should then return to school for the new term on Wednesday 7 September at 8.45. A list of form rooms 
will be displayed in the Sixth Form café and students should then go straight to their form rooms. 
 
Please note that the deadlines for Higher Education applications come round very quickly in the Autumn Term: 
Conservatoire applications for Music have to be completed by Monday 19 September, Oxbridge and Medicine applications 
have to be completed by Monday 26 September, and other University applications are due by Monday 17 October. It is 
therefore essential that students are efficient in their future planning and completion of application forms.  
 
Finally, a reminder that there is no parking space on either school site for students. Students who need to use cars or 
motorbikes to come to school are asked to park off-site and should not use their vehicles during the school day. We ask that 
students register their vehicles with the Sixth Form Office so that they can be contacted if necessary. 
 
We wish you a very happy and restful summer holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
C I Kidman 
Director of Sixth Form, St Aidan's 
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